Worship group meeting.

On 15th October 2019, Miss Cashmore held a Worship Team meeting to discuss the plan to Skype the other Worship Teams in our federation during the Autumn term. They decided that it would be a great idea to involve other children, as well as the Worship team, to represent more members of our school family. They went onto discuss key points that they wanted include during the Skype call...

- Our school vision, motto and values: what are we like as a school family? What are their school families like?
- Worship at our school: we all take a turn to lead it. It is not always at school. We explore lots of different ideas. It is an important and vital part of our school day. What is worship like at their school?
- Charities and partnerships: who have we helped in our wider Christian family? What causes have they supported and helped?

All of the children spoke very well and with confidence. They are all looking forward to carrying out the Skype call and finding out even more out about our wider school family across the federation.

Note:

As of 6/11/19, the Skype call did not work due to technical difficulties. So, the children were filmed by Miss Cashmore discussing their key points and asking their questions. These video clips were then sent to our friends across the federation to watch, enjoy and respond to.